
 

 

 

The Corrie Forum 

Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  

To see this newsletter in colour on our web-

site 
 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 

The Golden Rules 

We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

Whole School  

attendance tar-

get for this year 

is 97% 

This years attendance so far is  95.1% 

December 2017 

Dates for your Diary!  

 

Monday 8th January– School Re-Opens  

Monday 8th January– ECO– Big Schools Bird watch begins  

Friday 12th January– Parent Coffee Morning  

Thursday 18th January– KS2 Film Night  

Friday 19th January—5W Assembly 

Wednesday 24th January– Reception Class Assessment Workshop 

Wednesday 24th January– Young Voices 

Friday 24th January– 4MD Assembly  

Wednesday 31st January– Year 1– Year 6 Maths Workshop 

Pack Lunches  

If your child is on pack lunches, please can you make sure they 

are coming to school with the right cutlery, as more and more 

children are coming in with no cutlery. Also please can we re-

mind you that Corrie Primary is a healthy school and 

pack lunches should not be containing crisp, chocolate 

and sweets.  

Winter Fair 

The Winter Fair raised £1200, thanks to the fol-

lowing parents who helped to set up or ran a 

stall for us Ruth Chaplin, Debbie Prince, Amelia 

Mylott, Alex Glew, Hazel Wilson, Danielle Slater, 

Karen Rice, Tiffany Locke and Isabella Caine's 

Grandma. 

Thanks to Fingertip Solutions for donating an 

Amazon Firestick and Active Tameside for donat-

ing family swim passes as prizes for our raffle. 

The children in Year 2 have been working hard mak-

ing a Christmas decoration in DT. They have been 

learning to sew and listening to Christmas carols as 

they work. Merry Christmas everyone!  

Year 2. Attendance 

Well done to all the children who received 

a certificate for achieving our school target 

of 97% or above for attendance this term. 

Also a huge WELL DONE to all of the chil-

dren who have received a certificate for 

Most Improved Attendance which means 

they have been trying very hard to reach 

our attendance target. We are really proud 

of all of you. 

 

Mrs Turner 

Coffee and Chat Morning  

 

Don’t forget it’s the first Coffee and Chat morning of the New 

Year on Friday 12th January 2018. So after a hectic few weeks 

come along and enjoy a cup of tea or coffee, slice of toast 

and a chat with Mrs Turner and Mrs Sattler.  

Mrs Turner  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head… 

We have come to the end of a long yet busy term and the whole school community is look-

ing forward to a well-earned rest.  

I was very proud of our children singing in the local community and being good representa-

tives for Corrie. The school has been a hive of activity with lots of wonderful and exciting 

things taking place; the fair, the Christmas productions across school, Christmas lunches, the 

panto and the parties.  I want to say a huge thank you to all the staff who make all of these 

things possible for the children, it is greatly appreciated.  

Thank you to all the parents for their help as part of the PTA, contributing to parties and com-

ing to the shows to support the children.  On behalf of all the staff here at Corrie we would 

like to wish you all a "very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year" and look forward to see-

ing you all in January.  

 

Mrs Cartledge 

Spare Clothes 

We are always running low on spare knickers, underpants, socks and uniform and so if you 

have any that your child has grown out of we would be really grateful. Also if anybody has 

any spare coats shoes or wellingtons that are in good condition that no longer fit your child, 

they too would be gratefully received. 

Mrs Turner 

Choir  

On Friday 15th December, Mrs Mitchells amazing 

Choir sang Christmas Carols at Denton Oasis Centre 

whilst  people had their Christmas dinner. The Chil-

dren went with Mr Dawson and Mrs Hopkinson and 

they received excellent feedback. The children had a 

lovely time. 

 

Year 5 News  

On  Thursday 30th November, year 5 had their fan-

tastic Tudor Day . Mistress Alice and Master Jack did 

some amazing activities with us. We made Tudor 

toys, did a Tudor dance and even held a Tudor 

court. In the afternoon, we performed a Tudor play 

and learnt about Tudor instrument, It was a brilliant 

day!  

Year 4 News  

On Wednesday 20th November, Year 4 visited Chester for their Roman experience at the DEWA museum. We had a fantastic day! 

We had a tour around the theatre and Roman gardens with our very own legionary solders as a tour guide. We even went back in 

time to see how the Romans lived.  

‘My Favourite part was when we walked around Chester and had a gladiator  fight in the amphitheatre’- Liam L 4D 

‘I loved the museum , our tour guide Helen was very informative and we were allowed to play with the armour’ - Honey P 4M 

Thank you for all the donations to make this trip possible  and to all the parents who came along to help!  


